
 

 

URGENT NOTICE 

Date:22.05.2022 

  * It is found that a large group of students are sending mails 

wanting online examination which will go against the students. 

Don’t use such practice using college name and college logo. This 

practice will degrade college reputation and the college authority 

will never support such illegal practice.  

   *** Students are directed not to send such mail or not to join 

in any of such illegal WhatsApp group/ groups/or don’t send any of 

your personal data through the Format of Google Link.  

*** The college will never be responsible for any kind of misuse 

of your personal data captured by outsiders. 

***Offenders will be reported at Cyber Cell against such crime.  

 

                                                                                   Principal 

   (Dr. Purna Chandra Maity)  
 


